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Information Technology Forum 
 
State Purchasing is pleased to announce that on Wednesday, April 11, 2018, an IT Forum will 
be held for the vendor community. If you are interested in attending this event, please register 
using the link below. Thanks in advance.  

Wednesday, April 11, 2018 from 9:30 AM to 11:00 AM EDT 

RA Gray Building, Auditorium, 1st Floor 
500 South Bronough Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

To attend the IT Forum, please register using the link below: 
http://conta.cc/2G87RVW 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email that includes information on how to 
participate remotely using “Go To Meeting”. Attendance in person is highly encouraged.    
 
Please contact Nicole Acosta at nicole.acosta@dms.myflorida.com or call 850-488-9996 for 
more information. 
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